
 
 
 
Students and Parents, 
 
We hope you will join us for our college fair on Thursday, September 11th! We are excited to 
announce that we will have Strive Scan available at the fair! 
 
Please register for a barcode before the fair at www.StriveFair.com. 
 
During the fair, colleges will scan your barcode to send you more information about their 
schools. The day after the fair, you will receive a report with information on the colleges with 
whom you scanned. 
 
Look forward to seeing you September 11th at the Augusta Convention Center! 
 

 

http://www.strivefair.com/

